
Eucharistic Ministers Required

  A Call for New Eucharistic Ministers.      Would you consider the honour of becoming one
of our new Eucharistic 
Ministers in Laurencetown?
 
 
 
Our current Ministers have been 
faithfully serving God for over seven 
years now and we feel the time is right 
for a change.
 
 
 
We welcome those who want to 
participate in the ministry. A candidate, 
under normal circumstances, has to be 
confirmed.
 
 
 
Eucharistic Ministers must be in good 
standing with our Catholic Faith, able to 
receive Holy Communion themselves, 
and be properly disposed to serve the 
faithful readily.
 
 
 
If you feel called to this ministry, please 
contact Christine in the Parish office
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